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Issues with new Duplex over Existing Residential

Although I am unable locate the exact language, it is my understanding that duplex units are required to receive 
separate CR-1R reports. 

I would like the CEC to address a specific condition where this requirement poses a significant challenge. 

The challenge occurs when a new second floor unit is being added over an existing ground floor home. To explain 
further: 
â€¢ Older existing homes are built with 2 x 4 framing 
â€¢ The code for E+A+A allows for â€œ in-line wallsâ€  to be the same dimension as the existings walls, but this 
exception conflicts with the requirment to model the new duplex separately (and thus as new construction). 
â€¢ Using larger dimensional wall studs to accommodate new envelope insulation requirements, poses a structural 
problem â€“ supporting larger dimensional studs over 2 x 4 walls 
â€¢ Resolving the structural issue may require significant changes to the lower unit, thus not only creating undue 
burden but also causing conflict with city planning departments who encourage adding residential units. 

I would like to suggest specific language be added to the code to address this issue.
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